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21st November, 1972

Dr. G. Reber,

C/- Department of Electrical Engineering,
University of Tasmania,

Box 252 C, G.P.O.,

BOBART. 7001,

Dear Dr. Reber,

The Committee of the Electrical! and Communications Branch of this
Institution is preparing the programme of general meetings for the 1973
segsion and in regard to this, we understand that you may be prepared
to deliver an address at such a general neeting.

I believe that you have been contacted by Mr. J. Beresford concerning
a possible address and therefore I a~ writing on behalf of the Branch Comm-
ittee to enquire whether 2nd October 1973 would be a suitable date. The
venue would most probably be the Fydro Electric Commission's Theatrette in
Hobart.

Should you accept our invitation to address a meeting in October, final
arrangements can be made at a later date.

Yours sincerely,

4

(J.D. CROWLEY).

Hon., Skc. Electrical and Communications
Branch.




Postcode 7000
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27th Novembar, 1972.

Ref: Yours of the 2lst
Mr. J.D. Crovley,
Institution of Engineers,
G.P.0., Box 171C,
HOBART...TAS. 7001.

Dear Mr. Crowley,
Yes, Jack Beresford asked if I would be here next
October, and if so, would I give your society an evening

lecture. 1 agreed to do this. The date of 2nd October
1973 will be satisfactory.

Yours faithfully,

Grote Rsber

Guse bt OK,



